
 Serious Violence  
TOOLKIT LAUNCH 

 

Hampshire, Isle of Wight, Portsmouth and Southampton Violence Reduction  
Partnership will launch the new Serious Violence Toolkit on Tuesday, 19 March 2024 to   
support professionals working with individuals and their families impacted by serious       
violence in the Hampshire, Isle of Wight, Portsmouth and Southampton areas. 

This toolkit  has been produced to support a co-ordinated approach to tackling and preventing 
serious violence and understanding its root causes. The serious violence duty means that all 
partners, statutory and non-statutory have a part to play to reduce violence. This toolkit will 
explain what that means to you and your organisation. 

The launch will be held via three Teams Live webinars, Serious Violence Toolkit Launch, which 
are scheduled for Tuesday 19 March, at 9.30am-11.00am, 1.30pm-3pm and a twilight                 
session at 7.00pm-8.30pm.  

Attendance from partner agencies across the Hampshire, Isle of Wight, Portsmouth and 
Southampton Safeguarding Children Partnerships and Adult Boards is encouraged. Learning 
will be relevant for professionals from operational to senior management roles. 

         Tuesday, 19 March 2024 via MS Teams 

       9.30am-11am, 1.30pm-3pm, 7pm-8.30pm        

   Book your place here 

Delegates attending the free launch event will achieve the following learning outcomes: 

➔ Introduce the Serious Violence Toolkit. 

➔ How the Toolkit will support professional practice. 

➔ Share learning from local cases. 

➔ Explore resources, link to VRU staff and opportunities for further training 

https://hampshirescp.event-booking.org.uk/event-detail/%3DAzNxQjM/HIPS-Serious-Violence-Toolkit-Launch

